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I strongly object to the proposed reinstatement of the toll to the M4 motorway. When it was 
removed it was because it was PAID FOR and that it would NOT BE REINSTATED IN THE FUTURE. 
WE WERE LIED TO! The Blue Mountains rail line does not give enough flexibility to give up car 
ownership. I also object strongly to the application of a toll to the short distance between the 
onramp from James Ruse Drive and the next toll reader on the motorway. THis is OUTRAGEOUS. I 
will not be voting for the Liberal Country Party at the next election Please reconsider these policies 


